PARKHALL INTEGRATED COLLEGE

Steeple Road Antrim BT41 1AF

Tel: **02894 468556**

Principal: Mr G. Beattie B. Ed. M. Ed. PQH

www.parkhallintegratedcollege.org

info@parkhallintegratedcollege.antrim.ni.sch.uk

Dear Parent,

RE: Year 8 individual pupil photographs on Wednesday 23rd September in the school library.

Please be aware that this year's school photographs will be taken on Wednesday 23rd September. These will be taken by our official school photographers Galgorm Photography and I can reassure you that all the appropriate social distancing and cleaning measures will be in place on the day to ensure everyone's safety.

The photographs will be available for you to order online in an individual or group package deal, and instructions, together with the proof, will be sent home with your child on the day. These photos will also be used for official school administration purposes.

It is imperative that your son or daughter attends school on Wednesday, and I hope that you enjoy the photograph proof when it is returned to you that day.

Yours faithfully,

Mr G. Martin

Teacher in charge of school photographs